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Zimny, Joanna (CI-StPaul)

From: Zimny, Joanna (CI-StPaul)
Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2020 3:38 PM
To: Tobiecat39@aol.com
Cc: amercentralinsp@aol.com; *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings
Subject: RE: 358 Arbor Street Appeal
Attachments: 358 Arbor St mins.pdf

Dear Ms. Staeheli, 
 
We have received your information and Ms. Moermond is laying your appeal over one week to Tuesday, January 21, 
2020 at 1:30 p.m. for time to review.  
 
Attached are notes from the hearing, if you wish we are happy to send a copy of the audio as well.  
 
Thank you, 
Joanna 
 
 

 

Joanna Zimny  
Executive Assistant 
City Council Legislative Hearings
15 W. Kellogg Blvd - Suite 310 
Saint Paul, MN 55102 

P: 651-266-8515 

 

Making Saint Paul the Most Livable City in America 
 
 
 
 
 
 

From: amercentralinsp@aol.com [mailto:amercentralinsp@aol.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, January 8, 2020 9:11 PM 
To: Moermond, Marcia (CI-StPaul) <marcia.moermond@ci.stpaul.mn.us>; Tobiecat39@aol.com 
Subject: 358 Arbor Street Appeal 
 

Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization. 

 
Marcia Moermond Legislative Hearing Officer 
City of St. Paul 
  
RE: Appeal of Orders for 358 Arbor Street 
  
Ms. Moermond, 
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I am in receipt of the letter laying over our hearing and scheduling an additional 
hearing for January 14, 2020 at 1:30 PM. Neither Ron nor I will be attending the 
January 14 hearing.  
 
Attached please find Homestead application homesteading 358 Arbor Street in my 
name. The attached application was filed with Lori Clark at Ramsey County, Plato Blvd 
office January 7, 2020. 
 
I live at 358 Arbor Street, I live there because I do, my drivers license says I do, the 
state says I do, I vote there, I've owned it since you where 14 years old and I say I do.  
 
Please recommend that our appeal be granted, we would not be willing to offer any 
further testimony or evidence beyond what you have already received. Your questions 
and the inferences of “staff” have been insulting enough.  
 
I am totally disabled and a breast cancer survivor, I’ve been through enough. I am 
quite upset that you would offer your opinion in a public hearing about my mental or 
physical state based on a phone conversation you claim to have had with me that I 
have no memory of. Please be more careful about what you opine about in public. 
  
Sincerely, 
 
Diane Staeheli  s/s/ 
  
Diane Staeheli 
358 Arbor Street 
St. Paul, MN 55102 
651-900-3747 


